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In the May edition of Guild News, we reported that the Summer Show in Doncaster had to 

be cancelled due to the COVID-19 restrictions. 

I can now confirm, having been refunded all of the accommodation money, that all Guild 

expenditure has been recovered and that the show did not lose the Guild any money.  

Traders have either been refunded or have chosen to have a credit towards advertising or 

future shows.  

I have already been looking at next Summer’s Show. The layouts that had been booked to 

come this year have agreed to come next year instead.  

The date is Saturday 5 June 2021 and I hope to see you there. 

Finally, I am still on the lookout for a Show Manager to replace me.  Any volunteers, please 

contact me or the Events Chairman. 

Tony Kell 

Doncaster Show Manager 

 


